From: luke martin <

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 12:44 PM

To: Tuzlova, Tanya < tuzlova@essex.ca; Brown, Shelley < sbrown@essex.ca; Dean, Lindsay

<<u>ldean@essex.ca</u>>

Subject: Letter of resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, and know the content is safe. Note that even familiar contacts can have compromised attachments. Contact the IT Department if you are unsure.

So I have RSVpd to the April 14th meeting

But due to our return to in person meetings I will not be able to continue my commitment to the drainage Board.

I do believe in person meetings are important and I am glad to see their return.

However I spend more days on pelee island than I do at home during the farming season and it's just not something I will be able to make work anymore

I can attend the April 14th meeting and participate, but I'll sign a resignation letter or whatever is required in person after the meeting is over or during meeting minutes whatever is proper procedure

Thanks

Luke Martin